
 

 

 

 

THE SANTA FE COUNTY HEARING OFFICER 

MEETING SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 8, 

2024, AT 3:00 PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

BECAUSE NO AGENDA ITEMS HAVE BEEN 

BROUGHT FORTH FOR THIS MEETING. THE 

NEXT REGULARY SCHEDULED HEARING 

OFFICER MEETING IS ON MARCH 14, 2024. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


